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  January 11, 2016 

 

 

Dr. Betty H. Adams 

Executive Director 

Southern Virginia of Higher Education Center (SVHEC) 

820 Bruce Street 

South Boston, Virginia 24592 

 

RE: Information Technology Strategic Plan 

 

Dear Dr. Adams: 

 

I am pleased to inform you that, as required by the Code of Virginia, the Southern Virginia of 

Higher Education Center’s Information Technology Strategic Plan (ITSP) is hereby approved. 

  

In keeping with Governor Terry McAuliffe’s commitment to making government more agile and 

accessible to citizens, I encourage you to be aware of opportunities in the coming months where 

technology can be used to improve citizens’ experience with state government or to improve 

organizational efficiencies and cost effectiveness thru innovation. Time, tide and technology wait for no 

one and as a result it is important for agencies to keep their IT planning up to date as business 

requirements change.   

 

The agency ITSP can be amended as business priorities dictate. Should you need to amend your 

agency IT strategic plan, please contact your Virginia Information Technologies Agency (VITA) 

customer account manager. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nelson P. Moe  

 

NPM/tb 

 

c: Nelson Stevens, Agency Information Technology Resource, Southern Virginia of Higher  

  Education Center 

Chris Hinkle, Project Management Consultant, Virginia Information Technologies  

 Agency 

 Alison Davis-Tariq, Customer Account Manager, Virginia Information Technologies Agency 

Cheryl Truman, IT Investment Management Division Specialist, Virginia Information  

 Technologies Agency 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Nelson P. Moe 

Chief Information Officer 

E-mail:  cio@vita.virginia.gov 

TDD VOICE -TEL. NO.  

711 

Virginia Information Technologies Agency 
11751 Meadowville Lane 

Chester, Virginia 23836-6315 

(804) 416-6100 


